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Hi Scott, 

The Environment, Energy and Science (EES) Group has reviewed the Meriden School SSD and has no 
comments on the proposal with respect to biodiversity and floodplain risk management. Please note that 
EES Group is unable to provide comments on Aboriginal cultural heritage at this time. This should not be 
taken for EES support for the proposal and ACH matters may still need to be considered by the consent 
authority. 

Kind regards, 
Dana 

Dana Alderson 
Senior Project Officer Planning 
Greater Sydney
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